
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Year 1 Newsletter 

Autumn 1 

Welcome 

Hello and welcome to Year 1. Myself and Mrs Phillips hope that you have had a lovely Summer break to have a well-

deserved rest. I am Mrs Booth-Anderson and I will be starting the year with the children alongside Mrs Phillips, who will be our 

teaching assistant. Mrs Oldham will also be spending some time with the children as well as our Music teacher from Tame-

side Music Service and sports coach. Our aim is to make sure that your children have a fantastic year and feel supported in 

their learning journey.  Myself or Mrs Phillips will be available on the Year 1 door before and after-school if needed but 

please feel free to dojo us, anything we can do to help :).  

 

Dates  

4th September —First day back to school  

6th September —Welcome meeting at 

3:30pm 

PE 

PE is on a Wednesday morning and 

Thursday afternoon. Children need 

to come to school in their PE kit. Our Kit consists of 

black shorts/bottoms, white t-shirt, PE hoodie and 

black trainers. Also, please remember no earrings 

on PE days.  

Homework 

Maths 

Children will receive Maths homework 

each week on a Monday starting the first Monday back. 

The homework will be set on Sumdog. Dojo points will be 

added for those children who complete this homework 

on time. A letter about Sumdog as well as logins will 

come home Monday.  
 

Reading 

Children need to read their book to develop fluency. We 

will change the books every Thursday.  Log reading on 

the GoRead app. Children need to  insert their reading 

book marks so we know whose book it is. 
 

Spellings 

The children need to learn their half termly spelling words 

and we will look at these weekly. 

Communication 

Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo for class and whole school 

messages! 

 

You can see what we are up to on our Twitter page @BradleyGreenPA. Look out for our 

#BradleyGreenY1 hashtag!  

Curriculum  

Our author of the half term is Eric Carle . 

In History will be learning all about the Gun-

powder plot. 

In Science we will be learning about the sea-

son Autumn and about different  materials. 

We will be becoming weather trackers to 

learn more about seasons and the weather.  

In RE we will be learning all about Christian 

beliefs. 

In Art we are focusing on drawing and spirals. 

In PSHE we will learn about relationships. 

We will also have Tameside Music Service 

delivering music lessons and our sports coach 

for PE.  

Lots of fun opportunities for the children! 


